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Searle, Julia (REPS)

From: Nazli Munir [Nazli. Munir@dpc.nsw.gov.au]
Sent:  Thursday, 12 June 2008 11:06 AM

To: Cooley, Dorota (REPS)

Cc: Elizabeth Roberts; Vicki D'Adam

Subject: Re: Treaties tabled on 14 May 2008

Please see email from Vicki D'Adam, Assistant Director General (Policy)

To the Secretary, JSCOT

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Treaties tabled in both Houses of Parliament on 14 May 2008.

In terms of the Agreement between the Government of Australia and the Government of the Russian
Federation on Cooperation in the use of Nuclear Energy for Peaceful Purposes, the NSW Government wishes
to reiterate that it has a clear policy position that both nuclear power facilities and uranium mining are illegal
in NSW and will remain so.

Regards

Vicki D'Adam

Assistant Director General (Policy)

NSW Department of Premier and Cabinet



